
Invitation  

  

Attention to STUDENTS of all degree programmes at the Business Management Faculty!!!  

  

You are invited to collaborate with BMF lecturers and actively participate in ALREADY the 6th 

international student conference “YOUTH IN A CHANGING SOCIETY”, which will be held 

on 22th March 2017 at the Faculty of Business Management, Didlaukio g. 49.  

  

Conference topics:   

- The role of values in a young person’s life.  

- Studies and work practice in Lithuania /abroad – a new experience.   

- Business in a creative, innovative and responsible way.  

- Foreign language skills – a guarantee for a more interesting and meaningful life.  

- Social problems young people face.  

- Communication in social networks.  

- Volunteering – knowledge, experience and energy for the benefit of the society.  

- Become an entrepreneur or be hired?  

  

Presentation abstracts in Lithuanian or foreign languages should be submitted together with  

the participant registration form by 1st March at https://vvf.viko.lt/conference/     

  

We are waiting for your interesting and original applied articles and presentations!!!  
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